
                                                                                   Piraeus, February 12, 2021 
 
                           

CLARIFICATIONS FOR THE TENDER FOR THE 

“AWARD OF PROCUREMENT OF WIRELESS NETWORK SOLUTION FOR PPA SA 

NEEDS” 

 
 
QUESTION 1 
 

We would like to ask whether the detailed site survey is planned to be scheduled after the 
candidates express their interest (till February 15th) in submitting an offer in this tender. 
If this is the case, then are we going to know the contact details of the persons we should get in 
contact with after that date, so as schedule the site survey, or these contact details can be 
announced earlier than Feb 15th? 
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ANSWER 1 
 

The detailed site survey is planned to be scheduled after the candidates express their interest 
(till February 15th) in submitting an offer in this tender. The contact details in order to schedule 
the site survey is noc@olp.gr.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above-mentioned 
tender. 
 

      PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 


